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Minutes of Alumni Talk  

Seminar conducted on “Development of Water Demand Module for a Distributed 

Hydrological Model” 

 

One day alumni talk on “Development of Water Demand Module for a Distributed 

Hydrological Model” was conducted on 4th November, 2022 from the Department of 

Agricultural Engineering, School of Agriculture and Bio-Engineering, Centurion University of 

Technology and Management (CUTM), Parlakhemundi, Odisha. Program was conducted in 

co-ordination with T&P cell, CUTM. There were about 125 participants present in the program. 

The students of 1st semester to 7th semester of B.Tech in Agricultural engineering, Dairy 

Technology and Phyto Pharmaceuticals were actively participated and benefited by the 

program.  

Dr. Gitanjali Behera, Associate Dean, SoABE, welcomed the program's resource person, Mr. 

Abhijit Behera (M.Tech from IITKGP, SRF at ICAR-IIWM, Bhubaneswar), and also 

explained the objective of the alumni discussion. Mr. Behara graduated from SoABE in 2020 

with a B.Tech in Agricultural Engineering. He elaborated the possible future opportunity of 

higher studies (M.Tech,/MBA/competitive exam) after completion of gratulation. Mr. Smruti 

Ranjan Rout and Dr. Prajna Pani of the T&P cell at CUTM urged students to participate fully 

in the Myperfectice platform by in order to develop their communication skills and increase 

their preparation for the job. Additionally, Mr. Behera gave a session titled "Development of 

Water Demand Module for a Distributed Hydrological Model" about his current area of study. 

Students engaged with him and expressed interest in learning about various hydrological 

models.  

Dr. Behera announced the beginning of GATE/JRF coaching programmes for students who are 

interested in pursuing higher education. She appreciated Dr. Subhankar Debnath, coordinator 

for training and placement (Agricultural Engineering), for his efforts in organising this event 

successfully. She concluded by thanking Mr. Behera and the T&P cell for educating the 

students on such an important topic. Dr. Behera extended the vote of thanks to students and 

faculties present in the session, whose participation made the program successful. 

  



Photographs of the program      

  

  

 

 


























